
GreenacreAcademy 
 
 

Mrs S Bridger 
Headteacher 

Mr A Minchin 
Chief Executive Officer 

157 Walderslade Road, 
Chatham, 
Kent, ME5 0LP 
  

Tel: 01634 861593 
Email: office@greenacre.medway.sch.uk 
Website: www.sflt.org.uk 

 
 

Skills For Life Trust is registered in England & Wales with Company Number 07965316 
Registered Office – 157 Walderslade Road, Walderslade, Chatham, Kent, ME5 0LP 

 

4 September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome to a new academic year and the start of Term 1. I am sure that this year will be productive 
as we continue to work together for the interest of your son. 
 
Whilst it was wonderful to see the majority of the school in full school uniform today and looking 
beautifully smart, there were still too many students not in full school uniform. 
 
Considering the upcoming exceptionally hot weather forecasted for the remainder of this week, we 
have decided to make a temporary adjustment. Beginning tomorrow (Tuesday, September 5th) and 
concluding on Friday (September 8th), students will not be required to wear blazers. This 
accommodation will remain in effect unless there is a significant cooling of the weather, in which case 
we will communicate further. 
 
With this in mind, it is important that students understand that no blazers also mean no outside coats, 
no body warmers and no non-school uniform jumpers or hoodies. If students wish to wear these, then 
they must also wear a blazer. 
 
Please encourage your son/ward to stay hydrated by bringing in a refillable water bottle, we do not 
have cups available for lending. 
 
We expect to be back to normal on Monday 11tth September, therefore please ensure that your 
son/ward is in full school uniform. Thank you for your cooperation and support in ensuring a comfortable 
and productive learning environment for all students. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs S Bridger 
Headteacher 


